

September 14, 2023

Dear Township of Union Board of Education Members,

Heartfelt Thanks to the School Board of Education

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my sincere gratitude for the invaluable service you provide to our community as members of the School Board of Education.

Your dedication to ensuring our students and staff success and well-being is truly commendable. The countless hours you invest in making decisions that shape the future of our educational system do not go unnoticed. Your commitment to fostering a positive learning environment and promoting academic excellence is inspiring.

Thank you for your tireless efforts, passion, and unwavering commitment to the education of our children. Your work has a lasting impact on student's lives and contributes significantly to the overall well-being of our school community.

As a committed member of this school community, I am grateful for the hard work and dedication each of you brings to your role. Please know that your service is appreciated, and your contributions make a meaningful difference.

I wish you continued success in all your endeavors, and I look forward to the ongoing positive developments you will bring to our educational system in the future.

With Heartfelt Thanks,

Dr. Gerry Benaquista Superintendent

Township of Union Public Schools